
 

Freedom of Information Request 
 
 
Reference Number: EPUT.FOI.24.3362 
Date Received:  9th February 2024 
 
 
Information Requested: 

 
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following 
information from your organisation.  Please may you provide me with an answer to the 
following? 
 
1. Who provides your non-emergency patient transport services (NEPTS)? 
E-Zec Medical Transport Services Ltd 
 
2. When does this contract run until? 
31st March 2024 
 
3. What is the value of this contract per annum (i.e. for 2023/24)? 
£626,902 
 
4. Do you contract your NEPTS for your organisation in isolation, or is it contracted jointly 
with other NHS organisations? If so, which other NHS organisations? 
North Essex is in isolation 
 
5. Who is the best person to contact regarding the NEPTS service for your organisation? 
Please provide name, position and contact details where possible. 
In an effort to ensure that the Trust does not receive unsolicited communications and/or any 
potential malicious malware, the Trust does not routinely publish the names or contact 
details of staff other than those publicly available through our Trust website. 
Any staff details disclosed will be at senior level only and should not be used for the purpose 
of unsolicited communications or marketing purposes (in accordance with The Privacy and 
Electronic Communication Regulations, PECR) as well as ICO (Information Commissioner’s 
Office) guidance. 
 
 
Publication Scheme: 
 
As part of the Freedom of Information Act all public organisations are required to 
proactively publish certain classes of information on a Publication Scheme.  A 
publication scheme is a guide to the information that is held by the organisation.  
EPUT’s Publication Scheme is located on its Website at the following link 
https://eput.nhs.uk 
 
 


